
May 15, 1990 

Report to the Administrative Board from the Program Team: 

A new proposal for church wide supper clubs was approved. Groups of 12-15 members of 
families will meet in homes. This proposal was brought by Ellen Sewell to foster 
intergenerational relationships. It may initiate "foster grandparent" relationships 
between older members and young families who have no local grandparents. 

Schedule: May 20: Teacher Appreciation at 10:15 in Whitford Hall 

May 22: 
May 27: 
June 1: 
June 10: 

Coffee Hour at noon with dedication of the refurbished nurseries 

Luncheon to thank the office volunteers in Whitford Hall 
Churchwide Picnic at Teer Farm 4-7pm. 
Prayer Chain in place. 
Next meeting of the Program Team at noon to hear proposals for the 
fall and Christmas season. 

Respectfully submitted by Para Drake, chairman of the Program Team 
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